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Paul’s  
Ponderings 
(Notts)
Hard to believe that Christ-

mas is over and in a few days 
it will be 2009.  Hope you 
enjoyed the break as much as 
we did.

The Notts Lost Rider’s Christmas Party was a 
great success and I must thank the (unofficial) 
party committee, Terry, Jim, Chris, Tony and John 
for all their support.  Also need to thank all those 
who donated raffle prizes.  Santa has asked 
who played with Rudolf while he was busy in the 
Goose?  Must admit that Jim was nowhere to be 
seen!  

Any photos would be welcomed (and may be 
used in evidence).  Also thanks to Chris and 
Wendy for helping Santa to wrap the presents and 
doing the raffle and to Jane, Kendra and Janice 
for assisting with the food and to Lynn for negoti-
ating with the chip shop and getting the gateaux.  
Sorry if I missed anyone else?  What a great effort 
by everyone.

Ged, if ever you decide to take a Las Vegas 
gambling holiday, I’m coming with you.  1st and 
3rd prizes – suggest you separate the “XV950A 
weekend loan” and the “whisky” drinking!  He 
didn’t let go of the CMC certificate for the rest of 
the night.

Think everyone enjoyed the chips, sausage and 
mushy peas.  Should be a good Summer in 2009 
as we all did our bit to assist in Global Warming 
with the release of more toxic gases.  Still quite 
nice to have Terry and Jane stop over ……  Lynn 
asked if I was suffering from mushy pea-ness …. I 
think that’s what she asked?

Hi all, hope you are well and 
have enjoyed the Christmas holi-
days and festivities. For many of 
us last year was once again a wet one, let’s hope and pray 
(to whichever god you want to pray to) that this year will be 
better, we really can’t have three on the trot.

 Last year was quite a difficult year for many people for 
a variety of reasons; climatic, economical and simply a lot 
of changes all in a short time, it soon gets you down. I’ve a 
feeling that this year will once again bring Centre 9 changes, 
but it’s down to us either to adapt to the changes or make 
sure that the changes push us in the right direction. Many 
of these changes and the mood within the VSOC is down to 
us; please don’t sit back and leave it to someone else and 
then not be happy with the outcome.

Last month the Derbyshire area held their Xmas meal, the 
1st at their new venue; we filled the pub all on our own and 
had a very pleasant evening in like-minded company. I think 
the furthest travelled was DJ Paul from Leicestershire; I’d 
given him directions from the new 29A junction only for him 
to find the road closed thro’ floods. Now, how he got from 
where he was and the direction he took (the opposite to 
what he needed) to get to the Arkwright Arms remains to this 
day a mystery to him and to us, I just hope it was worth it. 

On a final note a big thanx to everyone who donated raf-
fle prizes (everyone received one) and thanx to everyone for 
making the evening an enjoyable one.

That’s it folks for me this month, business is now as nor-
mal, we will already have had our 1st Sunday meet up and 
looking forward to a sunny, Mediterranean spring. (ha ha! 
Ed.)

Enjoy life, Ride safe and have no regrets.

Malc, Derbys. Rep.  
			   bloodymalc@hotmail.com 

Malc’s Bits

Chris looks shocked to hear of Jim’s  
new reindeer servicing business

Don’t forget Springfield Bike Show at Spalding  (17/18 Jan) 
and the next Notts Grey Goose meeting – Tuesday 20th 
January 2009.

Already got my tickets for Jumpstart, VSOC International 
and the Scrumpies Party.

2009 is going to be the Lost Rider’s best year yet !

Happy New Year to all.  

			   Paul (Notts. Rep.)  
			   p.caine@ntlworld.com

Barak Wants YOU 
for a Life in the  
Modern VSOC  

<<<<<
JOIN TODAY!
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Ken Says Cheers to Barak at Obama Rally But Paul Uncertain 

Obama offers to support 
Kev on guitar for reprise of 
his Famous Mustang Sally 
<<< Rendition at Wedding 

‘Rod’s pissed again!’ 
points out Obama at Kev 

& Jen’s Wedding >>>

Thanks Jayne (Bell), for photos of 
Obama with Rod and ‘Mustang’ Kev

If anyone wants to know why this is the 
Special Obama Edition of the Lost Riders 
Newsletter - it’s because January is a very 
quiet month and there’s not much going 
on to write about.  So the January issue is 
traditionally a daft one (last Jan. it was the 
(in)famous ‘Church of the Lost Riders’ edi-
tion.)  Also, no one sent me any photos of 
the Notts. Xmas Party.  

If you want stuff in this, you need to send 
your contributions to:  
	  rumblingstar@aol.com

				    - Ed.


